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I sure miss seeing you in the library and sharing books with you! While you are at home, maybe you have books to read, or maybe you can go on the computer for online books and games. I know my daughter is enjoying more time to play, even though she misses her friends and teachers.
If you have a chance, you can visit our school library sites- to find them, go to our school website and click on Library- 
1) Library Catalogue- this has links to fun websites and places that offer books online, games and learning.
2) Library Blog- this is my page where I post videos to read a story and to share things with you. I will also post fun things to do from home. 
3) Web Resources- this is where you can find Tumble Books and World Book Online.
I would love to hear from you, too! If you and your parents want to email me with questions or just to say “hi”, my email is:
carol.lynka@burnabyschools.ca
Keep Reading!
Ms. Lynka 

